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Friday 25th November 

Mrs Marriott News Update: 

We have had such a busy week in school with many lovely things to celebrate. Across school, pupils 

have been engaged in lots of Design and Technology curriculum tasks. In KS2 they have been sewing 

pencil cases (LKS2) and bunting (UKS2). KS1 are investigating sliding mechanisms and making some 
wonderful moving story boards.   

Christmas rehearsals, songs and preparation are in full swing and sound amazing. Parents in KS1 and 

Reception, I know you will enjoy watching the performances because the rehearsals sound great! 

The Christmas Fair is looking to be a great event for everyone to enjoy. Thank you to all offers of 

parent/carer help. More hands are always welcome, so email the office if you can still offer a little 
time.  

 Staying Safe: 

‘Clever Never Goes’ is the current approach which replaces what many people remember to be 

‘Stranger Danger’. We have had assembly in recent months but the content is always useful to 

remind children about. If you would like to access the resources at home and talk to your chil d about 
this please see:- Home - Clever Never Goes1  

Have a lovely weekend!  

Kirsten Marriott 

Headteacher 

                                                                 
1https://clevernevergoes.org/ 



 

 

 



Christmas Fair Update: 

From Monday 28th November we would really appreciate donations for our Christmas Fair for all 
the different stalls we are organising: 

• We wish to create Christmas hampers that will be included in the raffle draw at the 

Christmas Fair. A box will be available in each classroom for Christmas donations like candles, 
gifts, food, decorations, crackers and Christmas drinks 

• Pre-loved teddies for the teddy tombola   -  A box will be available in the main reception 
office for children to safely deliver their unwanted teddies.  

• If you have any surplus or spare Christmas decoration donations; Christmas trees, lights and 

other decorations to decorate the school for the Christmas fair we would greatly appreciate 

 

What's on next week: 

Monday 28th November 

AnsteyArt - Art Club 

• Years 2 and 3 Session: 3:15-4:20pm 

• Years 4, 5 and 6 Session: 4:30-5:30pm 

Tuesday 29th November 

Mixed Football Club Year 3/4 - 3:15-4:15pm 

Wednesday 30th November 

Hemingford Harriers Running Club - 8:05-8:35am (meet past the bike shed on the school field)  

Forest School After School Club - 3:15-5:00pm 

Thursday 1st December 

Flu vaccination team second session - For those children that missed the first session and parents 
have consented. 

Girls Football Club  - Years 4, 5 and 6: 3:20-4:20pm 



Parent News and Information: 

• Attached to the email is the newsletter from Huntingdonshire Child and Family Centre with 
full information on what's on in December 2022 

• Winter help required from the 1st Hemingford Cubs 

• Information on an art workshop that will be taking place in the village  

• An information poster with details on a children's Christmas card competition from 

Buffaload 

 



 

 


